
 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: T Kharud   

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2024 10:51 PM 

To: Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0075 14 Keeleview Cres 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

 

Good Day Clara, 

 

I am reaching out in regards to the minor variance A-2024-0075 at 14 Keeleview Cres. 

 

As a neighbour living at 40 Keeleview Cres, I have no objections whatsoever and am pleased that 

residents still take pride in the appearance of thier homes. Not only does is look pleasant it brings a 

sense of community that people care about the neighbourhood. 

 

If you require any further information from me, you may contact me at this email anytime. 

 

Furthermore, I authorize the committee to use my correspondence in this application. 

 

Thanks, 

Tal Kharud 

 


